
a Afternoon Announcements
3/20/2024

1 Attention all Multicultural participants! We will have a mandatory meeting TODAY after school in Ms. Carrillo's room, room 702. You must attend 
in order to participate. If you're unable to attend, make sure to let Ms. Carrillo know. 

2 Mr. Baylor is now accepting applications for the 2024-2025 Yearbook Staff. If you're into photography, design, or just want to be part of 
capturing awesome memories, this may be for you. The deadline to submit is March 29th. Pick up your application at room 509 in the media 
center. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Baylor. Don't miss out on making next year's yearbook unforgettable!

3 The deadline to submit AP Art applications is this Friday. Please see Mrs. Kerns for more information if you are interested in taking Portfolio Honors or an AP Art course. 

4 St. Sebastian Men's Athletic Society will be meeting this Friday at 7:30 a.m. in Room 204.

5 Have you ever wondered what being in a marching band is all about? Now is your chance to find out! We will be hosting a marching camp this 
Saturday from 9 to 11. If marching band is something that you have any interest in, be sure to check with Mr. Peterson for more information. No 
experience necessary!

*Information is subject to last minute changes


